AR

HAMPSHIRE

MUSIC

EDUCATION
HUB

Dear Y6 Parents,
Y7 Transition - Instrumental/vocal learning

Hampshire Music Education Hub is keen to support children's transition to secondary school
and to encourage their continued musical development. The Music Hub are therefore
asking all Y6 parents to complete a Google Form requesting information regarding
instrumental learning. The form will facilitate communication between you and your child's
first choice secondary school, in order to enable a smooth transition from Y6 to Y7.

This form is simple and quick to complete. Please note, the form is for ALL Y6 parents to
complete, not just those whose children currently learn an instrument.

Please find below the link to the Google Form:
Year 6 to 7 instrumental/vocal tuition

The deadline for this form to be completed is Monday 17" March.
Thank you for your support,

Hampshire Music Education Hub


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScwgAImFezaEc0euXYqsl3ciQrSlJUNSKw-qgDe8VrCbSsa3w/viewform?usp=sharing

